
United States Marine Corps
Equal Opportunity Representative 

Official communication with the Equal 
Opportunity Representative is 
considered protected.

The individual will always determine 
which avenue of reporting to use. For 
more information on report options, 
refer to MCO 5354.1F or contact the 
EOR. 

Vigilance and engaged leadership are 
fundamental to identifying, correcting, 
preventing, and ultimately eliminating 
prohibited activities and conduct 
within our institution!

The Marine Corps is committed to maintaining a culture of dignity, respect, 
and trust in which all members of the organization are afforded equal 
treatment and opportunity to achieve their full potential based solely upon 
individual merit, fitness, intellect, and ability.  All Marines will ensure that 
we cultivate an environment free from prohibited activities and conduct.  
An environment free from prohibited activities and conduct is critical to 
mission accomplishment, unit cohesion, and military readiness. 

CLB-15

2ndLt Lebron, R. R.

BLDG 22101

Phone 407-520-4470

As your Equal Opportunity 

Representative, I am committed to 

providing fair and unbiased 

assistance to each member of our 

unit. Feel free to contact me with 

any questions or concerns.


